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NMSP Chief Troy Weisler Issues Comment on Collaborative 
Operation, Navajo Gold, with the FBI  

 
 
Troy Weisler, Chief of the New Mexico State Police, has issued the following comment 
in response to the collaborative investigation into illegal cannabis grow in Estancia, 
NM on January 23, 2025: 
 
"The illegal cannabis trafficking organization dismantled in this operation has been an 
ongoing problem for New Mexico. They thought they were untouchable, but they were 
mistaken. The New Mexico State Police, in partnership with the FBI, remains committed 
to shutting down operations like this and eliminating organized crime from our state." 
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